ANNEXURE 5
Recommendations from the Reconciliation Strategy Study: 
Drakenstein Municipality

Water leak project at Saron: 2009


Drakenstein Municipality received a total of R2.5M from DWAF (MASIBAMBANI) for a water leaks project.  The town of Saron was chosen with its 6002 inhabitants.  With an unacceptable high MNF of up to 14.5 l/s and total annual water demand of 780Ml. Of the 1 888 erven in Saron, 1 577 erven were visited of which 1 257 erven were found with leaks.  All leaks were repaired which brought the MNF down from 10.52 l/s to 5.7 l/s (if compared over the month of April 2008 and 2009)  A saving of 23% in the water demand was calculated, and in total  145 Ml per year!
There will be a presentation on this project.
WC SSC: 5th meeting 17/09/09



Annexure 5: Item 5.3.1

 Page 1

